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Partner Pamela A. Mann Quoted on NPR Regarding the Lawsuit Facing the
Trump Foundation
June 15, 2018

Carter Ledyard's Tax-Exempt Organizations chair Pamela A. Mann was quoted on NPR's All Things Considered in the afternoon of June 14th,

2018. Asked to comment on the lawsuit alleging that the Trump Foundation charity used charitable funds for illegal purposes, Ms. Mann, who
formerly led the New York State Charities Bureau, explained, “It is absolutely prohibited for a private foundation like the Trump Foundation to
spend any of its assets on anything related to political activity.” https://www.npr.org/2018/06/14/620103280/new-york-attorney-general-sues-

trump-foundation-and-its-board-of-directors
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